From:
To:
Clerk

Subject: Development Phase 5 on Timberwalk Trail
Date: Thursday, February 22, 2024 2:39:53 PM

**CAUTION:** This email originated from outside of the Middlesex Centre email system. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you are 100% sure that the email is safe.

I realize that housing is a real issue in society now and there is a need. In general I do not dispute the Block 56 endeavor, but feel that there are too many Variances that are being asked. This means that too many units are being forced in this small plot of land. I feel the developer is trying to maximize profits at the expense of a small town feel.

